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NNOOTTIICCEE  TTOO  FFAAMMIILLIIEESS  OOFF  SSUUPPEERRIIOORR--GGRREEEENNSSTTOONNEE  DDSSBB  EELLEEMMEENNTTAARRYY  SSTTUUDDEENNTTSS  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Monday, February 17th, 2020, you were scheduled to receive your child’s Kindergarten 
Communication of Learning or Term One Report Card. 

As a result of provincial labour action, teachers are not able to fully complete report cards. 

Formal reports are important to families and students and marks, learning skills and teacher 
comments are valued.  At the same time, Report Cards are not the sole nor are they the most 
important records of achievement data we have for your child.  They are one update on progress.  

It is our expectation that communication with parents/guardians regarding your child’s progress 
has been ongoing throughout the school year.  As always, if you have any questions regarding 
your child’s academic achievement and/or well-being, please contact your child’s teacher(s) as 
they will be able to provide you with a full picture of your child’s progress.  

We thank you for your patience as we work through this labour action. 

Yours in education, 

Nicole Morden Cormier 
Director of Education 

Pinky McRae 
Board Chair  


